
7. 20-11800524: Request by Richard Mott, Lennar Homes of Texas Land & Construction, Ltd.,
for approval to replat and subdivide a tract of land to establish Mission Del Lago Unit 16A
(TIF) Subdivision, generally located northwest of the intersection of US Highway 281 and
Del Lago Parkway. (Kallie Ford, Planner, (210) 207-8302, Kallie.Ford@sanantonio.gov,
Development Services Department).
 


